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Subject: Our OIA 2024/10: Exercise Makgill
Date: Thursday, 18 April 2024 at 8:36:21 AM New Zealand Standard Time
From: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org>
To:
CC: Patrick Shonakan <ps@mcguinnessinstitute.org>

To whom it may concern,
 
Our OIA 2024/10
 
As part of  our Project PandemicNZ work, we would appreciate a pdf  of  the 2006 or 2007 report on Exercise
Makgill.
 
A reference to this report can be found here: http://www.Ministry of  Health.govt.nz/Ministry of
Health.nsf/pagesmh/5217/$File/report-exercisemakgill-nov2006.pdf
 
Thank you,
 
Wendy McGuinness
 
PS: Thank you for a copy of  the report on Exercise Cruickshank.
 
 
Wendy McGuinness
Chief Execu2ve

 
McGuinness Ins+tute Te Hononga Waka
Level 1A, 15 Allen Street, Wellington 6011 | PO Box 24-222 Wellington 6142 +64 4 499 8888 | www.mcguinnessins+tute.org
 
The McGuinness Ins+tute is a non-par+san think tank working towards a sustainable future, contribu+ng strategic foresight through evidence-
based research and policy analysis.
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